
 

2024 The Water Conservation Garden Photography Contest   
Rules and Registration Info  

  
All Photo Entries Must Be Taken At The Garden  

  
1 The Water Conservation Garden Photography Contest, November 9, 2024 is open to 

open to amateur photographers only.  There are no entry fees.  
2 Reservations are required.  Contact Sally Long at sallyscfs@gmail.com for a reservation 

by October 31, 2024.  Unregistered photos will NOT be accepted.   Entry Submissions:  
Photo Entries can be made at The Water Conservation Garden entrance or other 
arrangements made with Sally Long.    Photos must be turned in by Monday, November 
4, 2022.  Photos will be judged on November 6.  No entries submitted the day of 
judging will be accepted.  Remember: All photos must be taken at The Garden.  

4 Limit of four (4) entries in total with no more than two (2) entries per class.  No 
duplicate photos are allowed.  No photos that have won awards in other contests can be 
shown.  

5 Any type of camera or smartphone can be used.  The use of photo editing software 
other than cropping, rotation, dodging, burning, or minor clean-up will be penalized.  

6 MOUNT and MAT all photos.  Mat size = 11x14”   Photos 8x10” only.  Photos can be 
horizontal or vertical.  No glass frames.  

7 All entries should have the name and contact information on the back of the photo and 
an entry tag attached to the front left corner.  Tags are available at The Water 
Conservation Garden when you turn in your photos.    

8 Question:  When can Photos can be picked up?  Typically we do this after the show or 
other arrangements made for pickup.  It would be nice to show it for a longer period of 
time.  We can even move the photos outside, I have protection for the prints so they 
won’t be damaged.   

9 9.  Any photos not picked up, become the property of The Water Conservation Garden 
and may be used for educational purposes.  All rights to photos are retained by the 
photo owner.  Exhibitor agrees to allow The Water Conservation Garden to display the 
photo at the show and publish it on their website or in printed materials.    

10 The Water Conservation Garden is not responsible for the exhibits in the event of 
damage or loss.  


